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One World Language School 

We are excited about our new partnership with One 

World Language School for our Spanish program.  

Profesora Jennings started this week and is working 

with students in grades K-8th.  One World Language 

believes in making learning a language fun.  They focus 

on speaking the language by using interactive games, 

manipulatives, and puppets.  Above left: Johnny is 

being spun while blindfolded and having to guess in 

Spanish who may be in front of him while the kids 

answer in Spanish.  Above right:  Lucy and Brook are 

showing off their puppets.  Each student was given a 

puppet and asked to name and introduce it to the class 

in Spanish.  They will be working with their puppet 

throughout the program.   
This week, the 7th graders 

integrated art, history, and 

writing in explorer mono-

logues.  They wrote histori-

cal fiction about an explorer 

and converted it into a   

monologue for younger   

students. They dressed up 

as the explorers and        

presented to the younger 

grades in a living museum 

format. 

Below: The 6th grade had their own version of 

Shark Tank last week.  The “investors” are       

listening to Willa and Matt pitch their idea on a 

“Solar Cooker “to warm food using the sun’s ener-

gy.  One of the investors, Mr. H, was so impressed, 

he invested everything he had in their product. 


